



March 11, 2022

Right Honourable Justin Trudeau Prime Minister of Canada Office of the Prime Minister 80 Wellington Street Ottawa, ON KIA 0A2

Dear Right Honourable Justin Trudeau:

On March 8, 2022, Council for the Town of Mono passed the following resolution calling on the federal government to provide greater support to Ukraine in their fight against the invasion of their sovereign territory by Russia.

Resolution #9-5-2022

Moved by Ralph Manktelow, Seconded by Fred Nix

WHEREAS Russia made an unprovoked attack on the people of Ukraine on the 24th day of February and continues to wage war;

WHEREAS the Town of Mono is aghast at this aggression, and the carnage that is happening to the Ukrainian people and their land;

WHEREAS we are alarmed at the implications to world security;

WHEREAS we know that our efforts as a small municipality are slight, but that collectively the many voices of the world have great power and can exert meaningful pressure on President Putin to stop this war;

AND THAT the Town of Mono strongly condemns Russia's attack on Ukraine;

AND THAT by this motion and by flying the Ukrainian Flag at the Town Hall, the Town of Mono extends a strong gesture of support to the Ukrainian people,

AND THAT we call on the Canadian Government without delay to provide greater material support, to exert maximum sanctions and pressure on Russia and to use all diplomatic means possible to end this war.

"Carried"

Respectfully,

Fred Simpson Clerk

cc: Hon. Anita Anand, Minister of National Defence

Hon. Kyle Seeback, MP Dufferin-Caledon Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario

Hon. Sylvia Jones, Solicitor General & MPP Dufferin-Caledon

All Ontario Municipalities

P: 519.941.3599 F: 519.941.9490 E: info@townofmono.com W: townofmono.com